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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, best wishes to
the people of Cambodia as you celebrate the Khmer New Year.

Khmer New Year provides an opportunity to reflect on years of productive
partnership between the United States and Cambodia. We have worked together
to increase trade, strengthen civil society, improve health, and protect
Cambodia’s natural and cultural heritage.

As you gather with family, friends, and neighbors to honor Cambodia’s rich
traditions and culture, know that the United States stands with the people of
Cambodia as partners and friends. Congratulations and best wishes for a
peaceful, prosperous, and happy New Year.
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